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YOU’RE INVITEDYOU’RE INVITED
The Frederick County Division of Parks and Recreation

Cordially invites you to preview our new
Sensory Trail

at Catoctin Creek Park and Nature Center

Saturday, April 5th, 2014 
10:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. 

Catoctin Creek Park is located at 2929 Sumantown Road, Middletown, MD 21769

Please RSVP by March 22nd to Susan Matthews, Park Naturalist
301-600-2051 • smatthews@FrederickCountyMD.gov

This Sensory Trail is the first of its kind in Frederick County!  
Our Sensory Trail will include a guide rope to lead visitors with vision impairments and 

children with special needs up and down gradual hills and turns through three different wildlife 
habitats. Guests attending this event will have the chance to attend a family puppet show 

presented by the Frederick County Public Libraries, meet & greet our furry friends from Wags 
for Hope, and take a guided tour along our new hands on Sensory Trail.


